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The Handley Page Victor Roger Brooks 2006-09-21 The
Handley Page Victor was the longest serving V-Bomber
with the RAF. It was conceived in 1945 and after much
research and development the Mk 1 entered service in the
late 1950s to become part of the UK's nuclear deterrent
force. It could fly faster, higher and further than any
comparable aircraft of that era. It boasted a unique
crescent wing shape and was the most handsome of the
three types of V bomber. It was later extensively
modified to become the RAF's main tanker aircraft for
in-flight refuelling and served in that role from 1965
until 1993. This is the most authoritative reference to
the aircraft yet to be published. Commencing with the
first design trials and test flights, each chapter
includes personnel recollections from pilots and design
staff, and is solidly based on official government and
company reports, many of which are included. The text
explains the introduction and operation once it was in
RAF service and explains the various roles that it
undertook and the many experiments and trials that took
place to perfect the various systems required for these
roles. The Mk 2 was a much improved model and many were
adapted for tanker duties. All is fully explained with
copious diagrams and rarely seen photographs. Lengthy
appendices detail Aircraft Accident Reports and other
unique information that has never been published. This
is the ultimate reference book on this famous and muchloved aircraft. 7 Colour Profiles by David Windle, 22
Colour Photographs, 170 Mono Photographs and 66 Diagrams
Handley Page Handley Page 2012-07 The first modern
edition of the 1949 Handley Page corporate marketing
handbook which celebrates the six thousand Halifax
bombers built for the Royal Air Force during the World
War II.
The Handley Page Victor Roger R. Brooks 2018-08-30 Some
aircraft inspire passion, others nostalgia, but others,
often the unsung heroes, are more of a connoisseur's
choice. The Handley Page Victor easily falls into this
last category. In this follow-up to _The Handley Page
Victor: The History and Development of a Classic Jet, _
Volumes _I_ and _II, _ Roger Brooks extends his earlier
historical narratives, this time offering an actionpacked and riveting memoir of a career spanning forty
years. The book charts changes as they occurred in the
aeronautical industry from the 1950's onwards and, as
such, it should appeal to both individuals who were
caught up in events at the time as well as students of
the era. In addition to the aircraft itself, Roger
worked extensively with tankers, refuelling the Victor
as it took part in a variety of operations in the
fraught Cold War era. He brings all aspects of his
career to life across these pages, offering the kind of
details that can only be gained by first-hand
experience.
Handley Page Halifax Anthony L. Stachiw 2005 The Handley
Page Halifax, along with the Avro Lancaster and the
Short Stirling, was one of the three heavy bombers
employed by The Royal Air Force Bomber Command in its
aerial offensive against the Axis in W.W.II. Although
overshadowed by the legendary Lancaster, the Halifax
played a major role in the night bombing campaign, in
antisubmarine operations, meteorological reconnaissance,
transport, and towing gliders in airborne operations. In
all, over 6,000 Halifax aircraft were produced and these
were flown in over 75,000 missions. It served from 1941
until finally retired in 1952. At one time during their
service in the RAF Bomber Command all 15 RCAF Bomber
Squadrons and three Heavy Conversion Units were equipped
with the Halifax, several operating only the Halifax.
Although some squadrons began reequipping with the
Lancaster beginning in late 1943, the Halifax was the

Handley Page Bombers of the First World War Chaz Bowyer
1992-01-01
Victor Roger Chesneau 1985 Beskriver det engelske
bombefly Handley Page Victor K Mk 2.
Handley Page Victor - Volume 2 Roger Brooks 2007-11-12
The first volume of Roger Brooks detailed reference to
the Victor covers the conception, design and test-flying
of the prototype HP 80 and then the production and
operation of the Mark 1 in its many roles. This second
volume completes the history of the aircraft by
describing the improved Mark 2 that was primarily
conceived to carry Britains Blue Steel nuclear
deterrent. The aircraft was to be re-engined with the
Rolls-Royce Conway and the enlargement of the air
intakes in the wing are one of the more noticeable
external differences on these models. When the V-Bomber
Force lost its primary raison detre as the delivery
vehicle for the nuclear deterrent, the Victors were
adapted for the air-to-air refueling tanker role, a task
they successfully carried out until their airframe life
was exhausted.This volume also includes lengthy
appendices on all Marks that include a mass of detailed
historical information, the testing of many new systems,
modifications throughout service life, the authors
first-hand experiences as a Victor crew chief,
operational records and a complete list of all Victor
accidents with a detailed analysis and official reports.
Kites, Birds & Stuff - HANDLEY PAGE Aircraft P.D. Stemp
2011-07-16 One of the early pioneering companies of
Great Britain, during the early part of the 20th.
century. At the very forefront of British aviation. A
comprehensive study of this manufacturer.
HANDLEY PAGE VICTOR KEITH. WILSON 2020
Handley Page Halifax Portfolio R. M. Clarke 1987-01-01
One of a series comprising technical descriptions cutaway drawings - genealogy - combat and operational
records from contemporary articles from Flight, The
Aeroplane and Aircraft Production, with modern material
from Aeorplane Monthly.
Boundary Layer Research at Handley Page Limited G. V.
Lachmann 1956
Test Flight of the Handley Page Torpedo-carrying
Airplane 1922
Bibliography of Aeronautics United States. National
Advisory Committee for Aeronautics 1925
The Handley Page Type 42 Commercial Airplane (British)
1930 The Handley Page 42 is practically an all-metal
sesquiplane of very original conception. The design is
remarkable not only the matter of size, but also in its
originality. Fundamentally, the design of the 42 is
based upon an engine arrangement which is not new,
having been used by M. Bleriot in several airplanes,
bombers, and passenger aircraft, but in the 42, this
engine arrangement has been combined with other features
in a manner not previously tried.
Measurement of the moments of inertia of the handley
page HPI 15 aircraft L. J. Fennell 1967
Handley Page Aircraft Since 1907 Christopher Henry
Barnes 1976-01-01 Beretter om den engelske flyfabrik
Handley Page og dens flyproduktion gennem tiderne
Handley Page Aircraft Since 1907 Christopher Henry
Barnes 1987 First heard in aviation a few years before
the 1914-18 war, the name of Handley Page became one to
conjure with when strategic bombing of Rhineland
armament factories began in 1917. Handley Page pioneered
commercial air transport services across the English
Channel, and in China, India and South Africa.
Handley Page: an Aircraft Album Donald C. Clayton 1970
Measurement of Flight Loads on the Fin of the Handley
Page Jetstream P.M. Warner 1978
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mainstay of these squadrons from 1942 to the end of the
war in night bombing and mine laying operations. This
book documents the development of the Halifax aircraft
from its inception during the expansion of the RAF
Bomber Command in the late 1930s until production ended
in 1946. Its service with RCAF 6 Group of Bomber
Command, and its operations with all 15 RCAF Squadrons
is related, with representative photographs. A complete
description of each version of the aircraft is
presented, along with accurate multi-view line drawings
and photographs. The aircraft defensive and offensive
armament is described as well as color schemes and
markings. Finally, a chapter is dedicated to modeling
the Halifax with descriptions of kits and decal markings
that have been produced. This book will be a worthy
addition to the collection of the historian, to the
modeler and for those who served in the Halifax
squadrons or their families.
Handley Page Victor Andrew Brookes 1988 The Handley Page
Victor was originally designed to be part of Britain's
nuclear deterrent in the 1950s. While none of the
British V-bombers (Victor, Valiant, and Vulcan) was ever
involved in a nuclear conflict, these sturdy long-range
aircraft proved to be adaptable for a variety of roles
and continued in service for over fifty years. The
Victor spent much of its career on maritime patrol over
the North Sea during the Cold War era. Eventually the
large-bodied aircraft was seen as an ideal fuel tanker
with mid-air refueling capacity. It was in this role
that the Victor had its last moments of glory during the
Falklands War. Andrew Brookes is an aviation author and
retired RAF Victor pilot and flew the Victor to the very
end of its career in the late 80s. This is the first new
edition of his classic work on the Victor to be
available for nearly a decade.
Handley Page Halifax K. A. Merrick 2009 As a military
aircraft the Handley Page Halifax was unique: it served
in every conceivable role with distinction. With RAF
Bomber Command, it flew no fewer than 75,532 bombing
sorties over Germany. With Coastal Command, it mounted
anti-submarine and shipping attacks,and undertook much
overlooked but vital meteorological duties, including
the historic D-Day weather measurements. The Halifax
also undertook covert 'Special Duties', dropping agents
and supplies behind enemy lines, including the team that
attempted to assassinate the notorious SS commander,
Reinhard Heydrich. This study shows how the Halifax was
one of the four heavy bomber designs that won favour
from the British Air Ministry's changing design
parameters in the 1930s which came about due to growing
international tensions.
Handley Page Halifax Jonathan Falconer 2016-05-01 The
Halifax became the second of the new generation of fourengine heavy bombers to enter service with RAF Bomber
Command in the Second World War. It flew its first
offensive operation in March 1941 and by 1944 it had
become the exclusive equipment for Bomber Command's 4
Group and 6 (Canadian) Group, as well as being used in
smaller numbers by 100 (Bomber Support) Group. The
Halifax flew on virtually all the main raids of the
night offensive between 1942 and 1945 and the last
occasion when Bomber Command Halifaxes operated in
strength against the enemy was on 25 April 1945.
Handley Page Ltd. Radlett, London, Reading 1959
The Handley Page Victor Roger R. Brooks 2007 The first
volume of Roger Brooks detailed reference to the Victor
covers the conception, design and test-flying of the
prototype HP 80 and then the production and operation of
the Mark 1 in its many roles. This second volume
completes the history of the aircraft by describing the
improved Mark 2 that was primarily conceived to carry
Britain s Blue Steel nuclear deterrent. The aircraft was
to be re-engined with the Rolls-Royce Conway and the
enlargement of the air intakes in the wing are one of
the more noticeable external differences on these
models. When the V-Bomber Force lost its primary raison
d etre as the delivery vehicle for the nuclear
deterrent, the Victors were adapted for the air-to-air
refueling tanker role, a task they successfully carried
out until their airframe life was exhausted.This volume
also includes lengthy appendices on all Marks that
include a mass of detailed historical information, the
testing of many new systems, modifications throughout
service life, the author s first-hand experiences as a
Victor crew chief, operational records and a complete
list of all Victor accidents with a detailed analysis
and official reports."
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Measurement of the Moments of Inertia of the Handley
Page HP115 Aircraft L. J. Fennell 1965
Handley Page O/400 Night Bomber Pilot Christine Hunt
2018-06-17 An account of 2/Lt A.C.G. Fowler, R.A.F.'s
experiences as the pilot of a night bomber Handley Page
O/400. No. 215 Squadron R.A.F. was part of the
Independent Force serving on the southern portion of the
Western Front in 1918 attacking both strategic and
tactical targets. Along with training and operational
information, the aircraft, the history of the
Independent Force including its political background are
addressed. Maps and location photographs describe the
area covered by his missions. Descriptions include
aircraft, aerodromes, flying equipment and ordnance.
Information is culled from Operational Orders, Mission
Reports and other contemporaneous, first hand and eyewitness reports.
Further Flight Tests on the Effectiveness of Handley
Page Automatic Control Slots Wilhelm Pleines 1932
Investigation of damping in roll within range of maximum
lift with the Albatross L 75, with and without Handley
Page automatic control slots, revealed the following:
Without control slots, any attempt to go beyond a
certain angle of attack near c(sub a max) in glide and
climb, is followed by sudden sideslip. The conduct of
the airplane throughout the motions in roll, moreover,
confirmed that all attempts to higher angles of attack
are accompanied by sudden loss of damping in roll.
The Handley Page Halifax Mk. I Phil H. Listemann
2015-01-08 From before the end of the Great War the
United Kingdom had coveted long-range bombers that were
able to bomb the continent. Bomber Command, formed in
1936, was a major and vital organisation within the RAF.
While the twin-engine Vickers Wellington was about to be
introduced, a new generation of four-engine bombers was
already under development. The concept was not new but,
in the middle of the 1930s, technological progress with
engines and airframe materials gave the opportunity for
many air forces to develop their long-range bombers. It
was also a matter of prestige as the long-range bomber,
also known as the 'strategic' bomber, was not accessible
to all. In the middle of the '30s, the USA and Germany
had various projects under way and even Italy joined in.
When the war broke out, the UK had two projects of
'strategic' bombers on the table - the Short Stirling
and the Handley Page Halifax.Built in small numbers,
less than 100 (of the global production of over 6000
copies), the Halifax Mk.I despite its shortcomings, was
the first but the essential step to allow the Halifax to
reach maturity, goal achived in 1943 only. This study is
rich of photographs, appendices, document and two colour
profiles.
Handley Page Aeroplanes for Real Flying and Perfect
Stability Handley Page Ltd 1913
Effect of Length of Handley Page Tip Slots on the
Lateral-stability Factor, Damping in Roll Fred E. Weick
1932 The optimum length of slot for satisfactory damping
in roll over a large range of angles of attack was found
to be slightly over 50 percent of the semispan for the
form of slot tested.
Handley Page Alan Dowsett 2003-01-01
Avro Lancaster - Handley Page Halifax - Short S.29
Stirling Mantelli - Brown - Kittel - Graf 2017-03-08 The
Avro Lancaster was a four-engine heavy bomber used by
the RAF in 1942 and, together with the Handley Page
Halifax, was the main strategic bomber of the RAF and
other air forces of the Commonwealth countries. It was
mainly used as a night bomber. Around 7,378 were
realized Lancaster (excluding prototypes), 430 of them
in Canada and they were lost in action 3,932. The
Handley Page Halifax was a major British four-engined
heavy bombers, remaining in service until the end of the
conflict, with numerous tasks in addition to bombing.
Halifax's career began in November 1940 and continued
until the end of the war. These four engine, however,
continued to operate, albeit in minor roles, until
1954-56. In practice, however, the Lancaster showed
better performance and as soon as it was available in
sufficient numbers, he replaced the Halifax. The Short
S.29 Stirling was a British heavy bomber, the first in
its class. Along with Lancaster and the Halifax
constitute the three main bombers used by Britain in
World War II with capacity of bombs from 6,000 kg to
10,000 kg Bomb Grand Slam, one of the heaviest bombs
ever built.
Aerial Milestones by Handley Page Ltd Handley Page Ltd
192?
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Handley Page Victor Phil Butler 2009 The Handley Page
Victor was the third and final aircraft in Britain's Vbomber fleet, built to carry the nuclear deterrent
during the Cold War. Built during the 1950s and 1960s,
the bomber was designed to fly higher and faster than
contemporary fighter aircraft so that it could penetrate
Soviet airspace with its deadly load unopposed. In later
years, it switched to a conventional role and saw
service during the Falklands War in the 1980s and 1991
Gulf War before withdrawal later that year. This book on
the Handley Page Victor V-Bomber covers design and
development and parts of the type's service history.
Numerous photos are published here for the first time.
Airway to the East, 1918–1920 Clive Semple 2012-03-19
The origins of what became officially known as No 1
Aerial Route lay in the newly formed Royal Air Forces
desire to move several squadrons of the then recently
designed first heavy bomber to enter service the Handley
Page O/400, to the war in the Middle-East. The aircraft
had served on the Western Front with some success,
although not in the long-range capacity. During the
spring of 1918, the Wing Commander of No 5 Wing, Billy
Borton, requested that one of the HP O/400 aircraft be
flown to Egypt. This was approved by Major General Sir
Frederick Sykes. Before the flight could proceed a great
deal of planning was required since the aircrafts
maximum range was only 600 miles. Several refueling and
maintenance bases along the route were required. When
planned in 1918 the route was from Paris Lyons, Istres,
Pisa, Rome, Barletta, Taranto, Athens, Crete, Mersa
Matru and finally Cairo. Each landing station would
require fuel, spares, and communications and back-up
personnel. On July 50.00 1918 a new HPO/400 set off from
Manston in Kent with Borton and his pilot Major McLaren
plus two crew. After a comparatively trouble-free flight
the bomber arrived in Aboukir, Alexandria on the evening
of 7 August. As a result, the RAF decided to use this
route to fly several squadrons of the Handley Page
bombers shortly after the war had ended. The Arab
leaders had found out that the Allies promise that the
captured Turkish lands would be returned to them was a
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duplicitous lie and that France and Great Britain would
take control of the area. This quite naturally lead to
massive unrest and rioting throughout the middle-eastern
lands. The bombers were needed to quell the rioting and
sabotage that had broken out. Thus, on 3 May 1919 58
Squadron set of from France on No 1 Aerial Route. It was
a premature departure since many of the refueling
airfields along the route were not prepared for there
incoming customers. Chaos ensued by 1 November Three
Squadrons had been dispatched. Of the 51 bombers sent
only 26 had arrived, ten were stuck en-route and 15 had
been written-off as broken or lost at sea and 11 aircrew
had perished.This is the story of the development of the
route. It would eventually form the first stage of the
Imperial Air Route to Australia.
Handley Page Aircraft Advertisements. 1909 - 1970 David
Robinson
Measurement of the Moments of Inertia of the Handley
Page H. P. 115 Aircraft L. J. Fennell 1967
Handley Page Metal Construction 1929 In this report
Handley Page construction techniques are shown such as:
solid-drawn tubular duralumin spars are used in the
stabilizer; plain channel sections are used extensively
for minor components; and the manner of assembling them
into a stabilizer compression strut is shown.
Handley Page Hastings Tim Senior 2008-03
Bloody Paralyser Rob Langham 2017-03-13 Bloody
Paralyser: The Giant Handley Page Bombers of the First
World War tells the story of the largest British bombers
of the First World War and the men who flew them. In
1915, the biggest plane ever seen in Britain took flight
for the first time a twin-engine monster with a 100foot wingspan, designed to be a Bloody Paralyser to the
Germans. Operating mainly at night, the Handley Page
bombers attacked Germany and Germanoccupied towns and
cities, disrupting the enemy s industry and transport
and targeting U-boats that were causing heavy losses to
merchant shipping. The men that flew in the Bloody
Paralysers were the forerunners of the crews of Bomber
Command in the Second World War, and now their story is
told in their own words.
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